Suggested Guidelines for Evaluation Portfolios
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· Collect artifacts that might go in your portfolio---e.g. complimentary notes, emails, agendas, training plans, meeting notes, digital pictures, etc...
· Include artifacts created within the last three years or since your last evaluation.  This ensures information is current and emphasizes recent learning and growth.
· Organize your portfolio around the evaluation standards using tabs or cover sheets.
· Select three to five high-impact artifacts associated with each standard.
· Reflect briefly on each artifact---e.g. highlight, use sticky notes, and/or use reflection sheets.
·  Answer these questions in your reflections:  What is this artifact?  What was the impact?  What did I learn?
Reminders for Evaluation Portfolios
· Portfolios are not just artifacts arranged by the standards; artifacts should include reflections that make your thinking visible to you and the person looking through your portfolio.
· Showcase successes that you have had---it’s not bad to brag!
· Show growth by including before/after artifacts that emphasize how you have improved over time.
· Tab particular artifacts that you want to discuss during evaluation conferences.  
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